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11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Weald and Downland Museum 

 
On Monday 15th January we will be visiting the Weald and Downland Museum in Singleton. Our topic 
for Spring Term 1 is, ‘The Great Fire of London’. We will be exploring the different types of houses whilst 
we are there, looking at the materials used and the purpose of some of the different buildings. We will 
also be taking part in a workshop called ‘Fire in the Bake House’ which will include looking at how the 
fire spread, why the buildings were so close together and making bread. We will be travelling there by 
minibus.  
 
For this trip children will need the following: 

• School uniform 

• Suitable footwear (they do not need to wear school shoes) 

• A waterproof jacket  

• A named small rucksack or easy to carry lunchbox to put your child’s packed lunch into 

• An extra carton or bottle of drink. 

• Hats/gloves as appropriate on the day for the weather 

• A packed lunch 

 

Please be aware that, although we are asking children to wear school uniform, it will most likely be very 

chilly, so please ensure they have plenty of layers to keep them warm as we will be outside most of the 

day. 

 
To enable this trip to go ahead we will be asking for voluntary contribution of £10. By paying the 
contribution via MCAS, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Miss Pennicotte-Henrie 
Rowan Class Teacher 
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